
Have you 
been naughty 

or nice?

In the spirit of holiday giving, we invite you 
to unwrap Grapevine’s newest promotion for 

meetings and events in 2021.

The Grapevine Convention & Visitors Bureau is offering a $12 per 
paid room night rebate on any new business of 20 rooms per night 
or more with a minimum of a two (2) night stay.* 

Meeting planners, make your list and check it twice and let the 
Grapevine CVB elves take care of the rest!  

And because we know all of you are on Santa’s “nice” list this year, 
each week we will unwrap a holiday surprise for a lucky planner who 
submits a RFP.  No lumps of coals here!

GRAPEVINE HIGHLIGHTS:

•	 All hotels in Grapevine are within 10 minutes of Dallas Fort Worth 
International (DFW) Airport

•	 More than 1,000,000 square feet of meeting space—plenty of 
room to spread out

•	 All Grapevine hotels currently pursuing Global Biorisk Advisory 
Council (GBAC) STAR Accreditation

*This rebate is valid for new business booked and contracted for 2021 at a 
Grapevine hotel or resort! Book now, as this offer expires December 31, 2020.

To send an RFP or for additional information, please contact
Tanja Nichols, National Sales Manager at 

817.410.3547 or TNichols@GrapevineTexasUSA.com.

GrapevineTexasUSA.com  |  817.410.3185

$12 rebate for those on the nice list

12 Weeks of C
hristmas


